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Western Subregional Director, Rev. Larry Krishnek and his family have been living in the town of 

Ferndale, WA for three years. Every year they use the holidays as an opportunity to maintain their 

connections with their friends and deepen relationships with their neighbors. 

 

From December 10 to 15, Mrs. Akemi Krishnek made 21 flower arrangements to give to their new and 

old acquaintances to spread the joy of the holidays. Many of the recipients were surprised and delighted to 

receive a beautiful flower arrangement from their friendly neighbors. Some even brought homemade 

cookies to the Krishnek's house later that evening. 

 

"It's a delight to serve in this simple way and it opens the doors of the heart in an uncomplicated manner," 

said Rev. Krishnek. The Krishneks are working toward hosting a community Blessing before Foundation 

Day 2020. 

 

 


